
 

Elliston Academy 
Harvest Festival Tuesday 8th October 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For harvest festival we are asking for donations of tinned or packet food 
for our local food bank. 

 
The collection of food will start from Monday 23rd September. 

 
 
 

 
Our local food bank is a day centre that provides support to vulnerable 
people in our local community by improving their health and well-being. 

 
 

 
At Elliston we are on a mission to collect as much food as we can to 

show our support. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


